
  

HO, HO ,HO AND A JOLLY 

GOOD HOLIDAY TO YOU 

ALL.   MERRY  

CHRISTMAS AND A VERY 

HAPPY NEW YEAR. 

Yes we have reached that time 

of year when Thanksgiving, 

Hanukkah, is over and  

Christmas is upon us.   Many have shopped on Black Friday and Cyber 

Monday, but there are many other things to do.  Baking, decorations, 

greeting cards and so much more.   I pray we will not forget the  

“THE REASON FOR THE SEASON”, is the birth of our Dear Savior.   I hope you have 

completed all the personal painting gift projects and have them ready to wrap.  As we      

approach the NEW YEAR, may we all prosper and have the best year ever.   Let us look 

ahead to the upcoming St. Simons meeting and save some money to attend.  Let your family 

know that this would be a great present for you to go and learn new techniques and share 

with other painters.  A chance to fellowship with other painters with similar          

interests as you enjoy. 

 

“UNDER THE BIG TOP” - ST. SIMONS ISLAND, GA. APRIL 3-7 2014 

- SAME PRICES. 

PRICING - It has been decided that we will keep the same prices as last 

year for lodging,   included are 3 full meals per day.  Epworth facility 

HAS CHANGED PRICES QUITE A BIT   HIGHER THIS YEAR, but 

we have kept the same price for the last 4 years, and the REGION PAYS 

FOR THE DIFFERENCE.  It is $90 per day, PER PERSON  for doubles, 

and $128 for Singles per person.  This also includes all those nasty taxes 

added to the bill.  WHAT A BARGAIN.  With our FULL schedules, we just paint, go eat 

and back to classes.  No hassle or bother with meals.  Those not staying at the facility may 

bring lunches, go out to lunch, or pay for meals on site.  Our 

committee is working on our spring meeting and soon   

brochures will be available.  PLAN TO ATTEND..... 

BROCHURE AND REGISTRATION IS AT THE TOP OF 

S.E. HOMEPAGE 

WEBSITE  CLICK HERE FOR LINK TO BROCHURE 
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Harold has updated the website and the links to personal art web 

sites, so if you have anything to correct or add, please contact him.   

Our thanks to him for the great job he does for us year around.   

hchampagne@gmail.com. 

   

FACEBOOK  

Mara and Tony are doing a great job of editing and welcoming new 

artists to our Facebook pages.  T.E.A.M. FACEBOOK 

Thank you to both of them. 

 

 

On a personal note, I met a special man 4 ½ years ago and we have  

become very close, so ALAN and I were married on November 23, 2013.    

We are very happy with this special event. 

 

  

Happy painting   Gloria Stegman,  

TEAM SE Regional leader. 

THESE OFFICERS AND STAFF WANT TO WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY 

NEW YEAR.    OUR THANKS TO THEM FOR SERVING OUR SE REGION WITH HONOR AND 

CARE FOR ALL OF US.   THANK YOU ALL..... 

 

WHO’S WHO IN TEAM SE REGION. 
President - Gloria Stegman 
Vice President - Bonnie Phillips 
Treasurer    -  Frances Walker 
Secretary   -    Diana Marcinka 
Auxiliary Officer - Beverly Eckard 
TEAM Consultant   -   Este Rayle 
Sunshine Chairperson -  Helen Blair 
Newsletter Editor    -   Terri Clements 
WEBMASTERS - Smokey Beare, Harold Champagne, Ollie Trawick. 

Chairperson for 2014 Regional meeting Cindy Makowski 

SE Region Facebook Administrators -Mara Trumbo & Tony Carchia 

VOTING FOR OFFICERS 

This year the offices of PRESIDENT AND SECRETARY are up for election.  Presently 

Gloria Stegman and Diana Marcinka fill these positions.   They have not been contacted to 

see if they will return to these posts yet.  But, if you wish to run or know ANYONE  

QUALIFIED to fill these positions please let us know so we can put them on the ballot.  

Those people will be  interviewed as to qualifications.  Ballots and voting will be in the 

newsletters and done by E-mail.    

mailto:hchampagne@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/158277370964694/
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By   
 

HELEN BLAIR 
“I heard the bells on Christmas Day. Their old, familiar carols 

play.                                                                                             

And wild and sweet the words repeat of peace on earth, goodwill 

to men!”    

  ~ Henry Wadsworth Longfellow                                                                                                                                                            

December Anniversaries: 

Mara & Robert Trumbo – December 21, 1999 

January Birthdays: 2014 
Elaine Finelli – 9th 

Diana Marcinka – 9th 

Joyce Neumaier – 20th 

Pat Appling – 22nd 

Deanie Oliva – 24th 

Ruth Mennom – 24th 

December Birthdays:  

 
Blaine Gillespie– 4th 

Dorothy Overby-5th 

Cheryl Avery—15th 

Winnie Fowler—19th 

Michael Cheek—26th 

Amber O-Conner—27th 

January Anniversaries: 

Charlene & Dwayne Powell – 1/5/1980 

Deanie & Vince Oliva – 10th 

Elaine & Jack Finelli – 1/26/1963 

“May you have the gladness of Christmas 

which is hope; 

 the spirit of Christmas  which is peace;  

the heart of Christmas which is love.”  

~ Ada V. Hendricks 

Our Circle of concern for this month includes Beverly Eckard, Bill Rayle and Kel Rayle (Este 

And Bill's son).  Prayers go out for all with wishes for a quick recovery. 

CIRCLE OF CONCERN 

We are thankful for the loving Angels of Mercy looking out for Beverly as she underwent       
surgery last month and during her present recovery process. Kel Rayle has undergone a bout 
with pneumonia and associated illnesses. Prayers for all would be welcomed. We send our love 
and concern for Bill Rayle, too. Let us keep them all in prayer for continued                               

recovery.            For everyone near and far, may God's healing hand be upon you. 
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